auping

Deventer, 10 March 2020

To our stakeholders,

To make sure the timing of the reporting of our impact for the UN Global Compact we request to
adjust our reporting cycle 10 the 15t of may for this year and all years to come. By this
adjustment the information delivered by Royal Auping will be most accurate and specific, based
on the results of the previous year. Also it ensures we can deliver a full, up-to-date impact
report to all our stakeholders related to UNGC.

Kind regards, \

Koninklijke Auping bv

——Jan=Joost Bosman

CEO B
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